
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces  New  Fixed  Rate
Price Packages
Following up on our announcement earlier this week about our
new programs aimed at helping cash-strapped entrepreneurs and
businesses, The Prinz Law Office is announcing the adoption of
our new,  simplified,  fixed rate packages, which will be
effective immediately for all new matters.

To  request  additional  information  on  our  new  fixed  rate
package listings, or information about any of our other price
plans,  please  contact  Kristie  Prinz  at
kprinz@prinzlawoffice.com.
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